
GERALD R. FORD 

November 13, 1979 

Dear Bob, 

Your column in the Washington Post of 
November 4 was tremendous , and I thank 
you for laying it on the line. 

Keep me posted on your plans . 

Betty and I send our love to Elizabeth and 
to you . 

Warmest best wishes, 

The Hon Dole 
United tates Senate 
Washington, D. c . 20510 
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